
			 	
	
	

 
 

Blessings	
Dear	God,	

Thank	you	for	blessing	us	with	caring	families	and	friends.	
	Thank	you	for	our	loving	teachers	that	help	guide	us	during	school.			

Thank	you	for	always	forgiving	us	after	we	have	done	something	against	your	teachings.			
Please	keep	everyone	we	love	safe,	healthy	and	fortunate.			

Thank	you	for	your	unconditional	love.		
Amen,		

Camille	C.	gr	7	
	

Calendar	
• 5/8				-	Tuition	Agreements	Due	
• 5/15	–	Minimum	Day	
• 5/18	–	No	School,	Pastor’s	Holiday	
• 5/20	–	Registration	Payment	Due	
• 5/22	–	Minimum	Day	
• 5/25	–	No	School,	Memorial	Day	

	
School	News	

	
We	are	looking	forward	to	welcoming	back	our	St.	Bede	families	in	the	fall.		We	thank	you	so	much	for	
your	patience	and	support	during	this	unprecedented	time	we	are	all	experiencing.		Please	know	that	we	
can’t	wait	to	be	together	to	pray,	learn,	smile,	laugh,	hug,	and	socialize	with	each	other!		Please	continue	

to	stay	safe	and	know	you	are	always	in	our	prayers.	
	

Today,	the	2020-2021	tuition	agreements	were	mailed	out.		You	will	also	find	a	PDF	attachment	to	this	
email.		Tuition	rates	reflect	keeping	up	with	the	cost	of	living	increase	of	2.7%.		The	tuition	increase	is	

approximately	$16.95	per	month	depending	on	the	number	of	children	in	your	family.	
	

FACTS	Tuition	Management	payments	will	now	be	moved	to	12	equal	installments	starting	in	June	
2020	with	the	last	payment	May	2021.		In	order	for	FACTS	Tuition	Management	to	implement	

the	12	equal	installments	starting	in	June,	all	signed	tuition	agreements	must	be	returned	by	May	8th.				
The	balance	of	the	$375	registration	is	due	May	20th	

	
Mail	tuition	agreements	to:	
St.	Bede	Catholic	School	
Attention:	Ninfa/Sue	Ann	

26910	Patrick	Ave	
Hayward,	CA	94544	

St. Bede Catholic School 
26910 Patrick Ave.  

 Hayw ard, CA 94544 
Phone (5 1 0 )7 8 2-3444  Fax (510)782 -2243 

Pastor –  Father Seam us Farrell          Principal  –  M rs.  Lisa Greco 
A pril  2 9 , 2 0 2 0 
Our Mission 

St. Bede School is a safe, inclusive, Catholic community,  
where students reach their fullest potential. 

 



	
	

Parish	News	
	

A	reminder	to	our	in-parish	families	about	the	$40	per	month	donation	to	our	parish:		
	

Please	mail	your	donations	to	
St.	Bede	Catholic	Church	
26950	Patrick	Ave.	
Hayward,	CA	94544		

	
Thank	you	for	your	Faithfulness	and	Loyalty	to	St.	Bede	Parish.	

Other	News	

The	census	is	important	to	our	community	as	the	data	determines	federal	funding	allocation	for		
hospitals,	fire	and	police	departments	schools,	roads,	clinics,	and	more.		

To	complete	your	2020	Census	questionnaire,	please	go	to	my2020census.gov	or	call	1-844-330-2020.	
	

https://my2020census.gov/login	
	

 
	


